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Chair Gelser Blouin, Vice Chair Robinson, and Members of the Committee,  

 

Oregon's Developmentally Disabled children should at the minimum have access to 

safe quality care. To live and thrive daily in the safest environment possible. The 

family unit faces many challenges in researching and actually finding a competent 

person/employee to provide the stable quality of care needed. Instead the door gets 

closed and all suffer from it. Oregon should want our families to thrive, to actually 

have choices that offer stable, safe, experienced care providers, such as parents. For 

the here and now and the future lives of all Oregon Developmentally Disabled 

children for this I ask, Please consider and pass SB 646 out of committee.  

 

Sincerely, 

Karla Dolan 
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